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PGGCG 42, 
Chandigarh 

Panel 
Discussion on 
Celebration 
of Civil 
Services Day -
2023 

The Panel Discussion 
was organised by the 
college to 
commemorate the 
contribution of Indian 
Civil Services in which 
Prof. Sudhir Hindwan, 
Mr. Mohit Verma and 
other faculty members 
participated 

21.4.2023 Prof ( Dr. ) Nisha Aggarwal 70 ENCLOSED A Panel Discussion 
was organised in 
which principal Prof. 
Nisha Aggarwal 
encouraged students 
to work diligently and 
aspire to take civil 
services exams .Prof 
Sudhir Hindwan the 
overall Convener was 
also the moderator 
and enlightened 
students about the 
changing role of these 
services and their 
dedication of taking 
country to the 
pinnacle of fame. Mr. 
Mohit Verma spoke on 
the practical 
applications of the 
constitutional 
provisions and their 
implementation. This 
function was attended 
by Dean Shri Suresh 
Kumar, Vice Principal 
Shri Jaga Nath, many 
faculty members and 
more than 60 students  
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